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ABP-312603-22

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 30/08/2023.

The Board decided to defer this case for consideration at a further Board meeting.

The Board also decided to return the file to the inspector for further consideration
and assessment in the context of the current statutory Dublin City Development Plan
2022-2028 and any other relevant new or updated plan or policy that has arisen
since the inspector's original assessment and report. In this regard, the inspector is
requested to prepare an addendum report to assist the Board’s further consideration
of the appeals.
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